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Mayor and Council, I'm a renter in Foster Powell, and I support both amendments, and the
suggestions from Portland: Neighbors Welcome. I ask that Council prioritize flexibility for tiny
homes and RVs on residential lots, and ensure that any solution does not impose costs on hosts,
because doing so will displace people who currently live in tiny homes and RVs. I look forward to
seeing what solutions the Council brings forth.
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